
Reminder:. 

 -Please have a complete 

set of weather  

appropriate clothes  for 

your child in their cubby. 

-Don’t forget to check  
classroom doors for any  

important information . 

4412 SE 15 Ave. 

Cape Coral, Fl 33904 

Phone: 239-549-8818 

Fax : 239-549-4537 

South-
cape@wellingtonacademy

schools.com 

Tuition is due on Friday 
for the following week. If 
not paid by 4:00 pm Mon-
day a $40.00 late fee will 

be applied to your account.   

We hope everyone enjoyed their  
Thanksgiving!  

We  would like to thank all the 
families that  will be donating to 

the canned food drive!  
We will be donating to help the 

less  
Fortunate  and help families in 

need this holiday season. 
December is a busy month full of 
fun and surprises. This month’s 

theme is   
Celebrations Around The World.  

We will be having special visitors! 
Mr. & Mrs. Claus  will be here on 

December  9th at 9:00am. 
We are having  a Trim–A– Tree 
event for our ones and twos, 

please come make an ornament 
with your child.  The  D3 and VPK 
classes will be having a holiday  

program. See the  
enclosed calendar  for the sched-

ule for this fun filled  month! 
We hope you all have a safe and  

wonderful  holiday season! 
 

*For the safety of 

the children, please 

do not leave your car 

running unattended, 

also be sure to watch 

your speed in the 

parking lot and that 

children are attended 

 to at all times. 

Parents Night Out 

 December 11, 2015 6:00 pm-11:00 pm 

Parents can enjoy a night out while your 

child has a fun filled evening of arts, 

games and a movie. We also provide 

dinner. Siblings and friends children 

welcome. Please sign up at the front  

desk. 

Wellington Academy 
South Cape  

Check us out online! 
www.wellingtonacademyschools.com         

 

Refer a friend  and re-

ceive  a $50.00 credit for 

two weeks totaling 

$100.00 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

December 9th– Mr. & Mrs. 

Claus visit @9am 

December 10-  Trim-A-Tree  

D-1 & D-2  3:30pm 

December 11– PNO 

December 17– VPK  

Holiday Program  4pm 

December 18– D3  

Holiday Program 3:30pm 

December 21-January 1 

Winter break  No VPK 

December  24– Wellington 

closes at 12 noon 

December 25– Closed 

December 31-  Wellington 

closes at 12 noon 

Please have your children 

here no later that 8:30 for 

VPK and no later than 9:00 

for the other  

classrooms so they don’t 
miss out on valuable  

learning time. 

Write a testimonial 

about South Cape  

Wellington and  be 

entered to win  2 weeks 

free  

tuition !! 



 Happy Holidays to all... 

We would like to wish good 

luck to Dalton  as he moves up 

to the 1 year old room. 

We would like to welcome Luke 

and Caroline to our  

nursery ,we are happy to play 

and grow together. 

We are proud of our babies 

milestones; Dominick is  

crawling and pulling up, Willow 

is sitting on her own, and 

Aaron is walking with the 

walker. 

Please remember an extra set 

of clothing for your child and 

label all clothing and bottles so 

not to cause any confusion.  

Thank you for sharing your 

bundles with us. 

Have a safe and happy holiday! 

 

Love your Infant Teachers, 

Ms. Kerry, Ms. Kathy, 

Ms. Ashley, Ms. Jill pm 

 

Merry, Merry…. 

This month we will be doing 

lots of fun holiday arts and 

craft activities.  We  will  

continue  reviewing our  

colors, shapes and numbers. 

We would like to wish Maizy 

good luck in her new class-

room, we will miss her! 

We would like to welcome 

Bentley to our class, we are 

happy to have you. 

Please join us for Trim-A –
Tree on Thursday December 

10th @ 3:30pm . Come make an 

ornament with your child to 

put on our center tree. 

Thanks for sharing your child 

with us! 

 

Love your Dev. 1 Teachers, 

Ms. Minnie , Ms. Courtney  

Ms. Elyse  pm 

         

 

   

    

Jingles...  

Welcome to December  and a 

great holiday season! 

We have a very exciting month 

ahead of us.  

Please join us for Trim-A –
Tree on Thursday December 

10th @ 3:30pm . Come make an 

ornament with your child to 

put on our center tree. 

We  will be having a holiday 

party so please keep an eye 

out for the parent sign up.  

We would like to welcome 

Maizy and Tristan to our  

classroom, we are happy to 

learn and grow together.  

Thanks for sharing your child 

with us! 

 

Love your Dev.2 Teacher 

Ms. Jessica,   

     

 

                                        

    

   

D2      Nursery 

 

 

       D1 



D3          VPK 
 

Celebrate.. 

We are ready to celebrate around the world 

this month. We will  be learning about  

Hannukah, Kwanza, Christmas, and New 

Year’s.  
Please be sure show and tell has to do with 

one of these celebrations.  

Our Holiday Program will be on Thursday 

 December 17th at 4:00 pm. If your child is 

VPK only please have them back to school by 

3:15pm. 

Remember to check your child’s folder daily 
and read our parent board for special  

announcements. 

Thank you to those who donated to the 

canned food drive we appreciate  it. 

There will be no VPK  December 21st –
January 1st. 

Thank you for sharing your child with us, we 

are looking forward to a fun filled month. 

Happy Holidays! 

 

 

Love your VPK Teachers 

 

             Ms. Elyse , Ms. Erin, 

           Ms. Jenn 

 

 

 

 

 

Joy… 

The holidays are fast approaching and we 

have some wonderful activities planned. 

We are very excited that Mr. & Mrs. Claus  

will be visiting.  

Please join us for our holiday program  on  

 Thursday December 18th at 3:30 pm.  

Look for the sign up on the parent board for 

supplies needed for our gingerbread houses 

this month.  

Thank you to all the families who have do-

nated to the canned food drive, we  

appreciate your support. 

This month we will be learning about  

different celebrations around the world.  

Presentation is on Thursdays for the letter 

of the week posted on the parent board.  

Please remember to have a change of 

weather appropriate clothing in your child’s 
cubby for any occasional accidents.  

Please check your child’s folder daily and 
check the parent board for any upcoming 

events or activities. 

Have a safe and happy holiday season! 

 

 Love your Dev. 3 Teacher  

Ms. Courtney 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday 
 

Lola M.- - - -12/8 
Kaylee B.- - -12/9 
Morgan O.- - -12/1 
Jazalyn M.- -12/17 
Olivia R.- - - 12/18 
Kenneth F.- - 12/19 
Serenity P.- - 12/29 
Johary O.- - - -12/31 




